Debra Thompson

From:

Kay L Schwartz <kaynmike@icloud.com>

Sent:

Friday, September 18, 2020 2:17 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Proposed Ordinance (2nd sending)

From: Kay L Schwartz kay L Schwartz

Subject: Ordinance 2020-19

Rather than list the many reasons I feel that the Proposed Ordinance Is unnecessary, I will say that I have read the present one and the proposed one. I also listened to the town hall meeting last week and have read this week's rendition in the Pilot along with questions stated and answers given.

To keep it simple, the only change from the one already in place to a different one is changing wording from City of Petersburg to Petersburg Borough.

I would also like to say that, in my opinion, Carl Hagerman, Incident Commander, and our present Borough manager, Stephan Giesbrecht, Petersburg Borough Manager, have done a very good job in fulfilling the State mandates and by following Borough Assembly's expectations. However, personnel changes over a period of time which leads me to say that I do not agree with giving total control to a Borough manager. Looking into the past, we have had several City managers who did not connect with the citizens of our small town and did not last very long in this position.

Respectfully submitted, Kay Schwartz

Sent from my iPad